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Fiscal policy could be another instrument to achieve this aim. Exchange controls were eliminated and free
market principles endorsed. Many South African businesses have a high international reputation for
innovation â€” the modern part of their economy stands comparison to high income countries around the
world. Much low-valued added production such as cheap textiles and household goods is shifting to countries
such as Vietnam and Bangladesh. This country is an interesting case study in some of the growth constraint
factors that have been discussed in previous chapters of the study companion. Both these achievements were
reason that Indonesia became known to the West as an 'Asian Miracle' in the s and s. Sustainable growth â€”
growth of real gross domestic product â€” sustainable in keeping inflation low and reducing the environmental
impact of growth. Economic growth has decelerated in recent years, slowing to an estimated 0. South Africa is
one of the biggest economies on the African continent. This has kept interest rates at levels that are too high
for local business, fuelled inflation , burdened the budget with domestic debt payments, while still falling short
of meeting the public payroll and other needs, such as infrastructure rehabilitation. As such we may be at the
beginning of what can become another period of substantial economic growth. South Africa's economic policy
has focused on controlling inflation; however, the country faces structural constraints that also limit economic
growth, such as skills shortages, declining global competitiveness, and frequent work stoppages due to strike
action. Read more about Indonesia's General Economic Outline New Order Miracle President Suharto's New
Order government was characterized by rapid economic growth and a remarkable reduction in absolute
poverty. However, it should also be pointed out that Indonesia is a complex country that contains certain risks
for investments and experiences difficulties due to the nation's unique dynamics and context. In a massive
increase in the price of oil was followed by a slump in copper prices in , resulting in a diminution of export
earnings. Floriculture is a growth sector, and agricultural non-traditional exports now rival the mining industry
in foreign exchange receipts. South African growth is not slow by the standard of the growth record of many
Euro Zone countries in recent years! In , the first full year of a privatized industry, Zambia recorded its first
year of increased productivity since  These two plans, which provided for major investment in infrastructure
and manufacturing, were largely implemented and were generally successful. Subscribe Thanks.


